
 
 
 

 
Graduate School, Khon Kaen University 

Subject: Graduate Students Recruitment Policy and Practices  

------------------------------------ 
The Graduate School of Khon Kaen University would like to inform all prospective 

students and related parties of the following important points regarding our recruitment 

policy and practices: 

1. Tuition Fees:  Tuition fees will strictly adhere to the rates announced by  

Khon Kaen University. The Graduate School is not responsible for any additional costs 

incurred from extra courses or services not officially outlined by the university. 

2. No Special Admission Channels: There are no special channels for admission.  

A l l  a p p l i c a n t s  m u s t  a p p l y  t h r o u g h  t h e  o f fi c i a l  u n i v e r s i t y  s y s t em  

(Graduate School’s/International Affairs Division’s/Faculties’ official website) and go 

through the standard review process conducted by the respective programs and 

faculties. Claims by individuals or agencies offering an easier admission process 

should be disregarded, the Graduate School of Khon Kaen University will not take 

any responsibility for those who claim the special admission channels. 

3. Official Sources of Information: All information related to admissions and important 

announcements must be obtained from official university announcements or the 

university’s official website, for the official information of graduate programs please 

visit https://app.gs.kku.ac.th/gs/en  

4. Visa Requirements: The Graduate School request all international students to hold 

the correct type of visa for coming to Kingdom of Thailand, also keep their correct 

visa valid during their studies. Students entering Thailand for academic purposes must 

possess a Non-ED visa for the duration of their studies. 

5. Avoid Misrepresentation: Prospective students should avoid dealing with individuals 

or agencies that claim to represent the university or offer admission-related services. 

https://app.gs.kku.ac.th/gs/en


The Graduate School of Khon Kaen university will not take any responsibility for 

those misrepresentation.  

6. Verification and Reporting: If you encounter any suspicious activities or claims 

related to the recruitment process, please contact the Graduate School’s Admissions 

Office for verification and appropriate action at email: graduateinter@kku.ac.th 

7. For providing better communication: The Graduate School, Khon Kaen University 

will launch the related social media to provide the transparency announcement in 

case some of our international students who unable to reach our official website.  

8. Ensuring Integrity: The Graduate School, Khon Kaen University is committed to 

maintaining the highest standards of integrity and transparency in its admission 

process. Your cooperation is essential in upholding these standards. 

We appreciate your attention to these matters and your cooperation. 

 

  October 29, 2024 

 

 

(Professor Kiatichai Faksri) 

       Dean of Graduate School, Khon Kaen University  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:graduateinter@kku.ac.th

		2024-10-29T21:49:01+0700
	เกียรติไชย ฟักศรี




